
Behind the Principal’s Desk

At Bribbaree, we’ve been keeping busy with a wide range of exciting activities and events!

Last week, Brooklyn and Aminah proudly represented our school at the district athletics
carnival. The competition was fierce, and both students gave it their all. Brooklyn placed 4th in
the 100m sprint—a fantastic effort! I look forward to watching their athletic skills continue to

grow in the years ahead.

In more sporting news, Brooklyn and Devina also competed in the district cross country carnival.
While Devina wasn’t thrilled about running right after walking the course, both girls gave it

everything they had. They ran with determination and spirit, even though the competition was
strong.

On 29th May, we had a unique experience—spending the day without electricity! Students
headed out to the beautiful Japanese Gardens in Cowra, where they explored seasonal changes

in flora, completed a scavenger hunt, admired the koi fish, and learned about how plants are
used in traditional Japanese medicine. The adventure playground was a hit, giving students the
chance to challenge themselves physically and show resilience. It was a fun and enriching day

for all.
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Fridays continue to evolve into exciting interest-based group sessions. This term, we began
visiting Caragabal Public School as they join us in our elective program. Our students have

been exploring circus arts, dance, and filmmaking. These sessions are all about exposure and
enjoyment, and it’s been wonderful to see so many smiling faces as students engage with

new experiences.

We also welcomed Duncan from Gecko Sports, who is 
leading our Sporting Schools program this term. 
The focus has been on developing skills 
through Ultimate Frisbee, with hockey to follow 
later in the term. Our older students are also taking 
part in problem-solving and leadership challenges
 with a STEM focus—they're loving it!

During Simultaneous Storytime, our students listened
 to The Truck Cat read by Deborah Frenkel—a special
 moment in a global celebration of reading.
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Lions Eye Health Program
Wednesday  

June Long Weekend9
Monday

Upcoming Dates: Term 2 

11
Thursday

5

Tuesday 10  Juneth Tuesday 24th June

Biggest Morning Tea and
Book Fair 5

In our K–3 English block, Mrs Martin would like to commend all students for their dedication to
learning phonics and progress in reading. A special shout-out goes to those consistently

returning their home readers—this extra practice is making a noticeable difference.

Upcoming Events:
Lions Eye Screener – Please return your permission forms as soon as possible.

Biggest Morning Tea & Book Fair – See the attached flyer for details.
June Long Weekend – Safe travels to all families venturing away from Bribbaree.

Warm regards,
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